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On Wednesday, March 29 at 10:00 a.m. EDT, NCUIH Board Member and Chief Operations Officer of
the NATIVE Project, Maureen Rosette (Chippewa Cree Nation), will be testifying before the House
Natural Resources Subcommittee on Indian and Insular Affairs oversight hearing titled “Challenges
and Opportunities for Improving Healthcare Delivery in Tribal Communities.” During the hearing,
NCUIH will advocate for stable and reliable funding for IHS by maintaining advance appropriations
to improve healthcare delivery to American Indians and Alaska Natives, while also highlighting the
important work UIOs are doing to provide care to their communities.

Tune In!
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